
 

 

 
 
Our Ref  JP/SHO/RMO 
 
15th May 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Discovery Week – Enriching Opportunities for Your Child 
Sign-Up Deadline Approaching 

 
Following our previous communication, we wish to remind you that the sign-up deadline for our inaugural 
Discovery Week is fast approaching on Monday 2nd June.  We encourage you to act promptly to secure 
your child’s place in this exciting and enriching programme. 
 
Discovery Week represents a significant enhancement to our curriculum, providing a unique platform for 
pupils to broaden their horizons beyond the traditional classroom setting.  This dedicated week of activities 
is carefully designed to foster independence, cultivate new interests, and create lasting memories through 
engaging and diverse experiences with their peers. 
 
A wide array of stimulating opportunities are available, catering to various interests and learning styles.  
These include visits such as Warwick Castle, The Safari Park and a visit to Weston Super Mare, while on 
site activities include options such as hockey sessions with Bloxwich Hockey Club, film club, Cadet taster 
sessions and many more.  The finalised list of on-site activities and sign-up process will be shared after 
May half term.  Places for off-site trips are limited and are being allocated on a first-come, first-served 
basis, so early sign-up is strongly advised to avoid disappointment. 
 
For pupils remaining on-site during Discovery Week, a structured and engaging programme of activities 
will also be taking place.  It is essential that you still select the ‘On-Site Activities’ option via the ParentPay 
app to confirm your child’s participation in this provision. 
 
We understand that navigating new systems can sometimes present challenges.  Should you require any 
assistance with the ParentPay system, have queries regarding payment, or wish to discuss any available 
financial support to ensure your child’s participation, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk.  Our dedicated team is ready to assist you in ensuring every child 
at Wednesfield Academy can benefit from this valuable experience. 
 
We firmly believe that Discovery Week will be an invaluable opportunity for your child’s personal and 
academic growth, and we eagerly anticipate their enthusiastic participation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
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